
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Cancellation 

 

 
On April 28, 2024, the City of Anthony, New Mexico issued a Request for 

Proposal (RFP) #2024-01 ON-CALL LANDSCAPING SERVICES. Effective 

immediately, RFP #2024-01 has been cancelled in its entirety by COA.  The 

General Requirements section C, 08, page 10, of the Standard Conditions 

Governing the Procurement section of the RFP which states the following: 

 

“This RFP may be canceled at any time and any and all proposals may be 

rejected in whole or in part when the Owner determines such action to be in the 

best interest of COA. The RFP process may be terminated at any time if 

sufficient appropriations or authorizations do not exist. Such termination will be 

effected by sending written notice to the Offeror.” 
 


